UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA
CHAPEL HILL

J. A. BRANCH o | February 2, 1961

Business Manuager

Dr. Joffre L. Coe
Person Hall
Campus

Re: Mitchell Cemetery Transfer
Dear Dr. Coe:

In our ldst conversation about the transfer of the Mitchell Cemetery,

I told you that the preliminary digging will take place on February
the 8th and that the final excavation, transfer of remains, and re-
burial in the 01d Chapel Hill Cemetery will take place on February 9th.

We shall appreciate very much if you will be available on the 8th in
order to assist Mr. Horney of the Buildings Department, or his repre-
‘'sentative, in removing the top part of the ground to a certain depth
to be determined by you. Mr. Horney will get in touch with you when
he is ready to start the excavation. .

When the transfer of whatever is left in the graves takes place on
the 9th, it is my understanding that you and two of your graduate
students will supervise this operation.

T am enclosing a plan which shows the relocation of the graves in the
01d Chapel Hill Cemetery. It is planned to place the names of each -~ 4
child in.relation to his inscription on the monument.

If you need any additional information, or I can be of any help in any
way, please call me.

Sincerely yours,

.4Www7

. A, Williams
Assistant to the
Business Manager

JAW: Db

Enclosure

CC: Mr., J. A. Branch
Mr. J. 5. Bennett



e

£t

kg

b
s




}Mg/ 13, 176/
RECEWED
. FEB 15761
7%?&" [Sramneh, _SWN BUSIESs e
L Tontly” Canctia—
N Uneoens
o aﬁz&% antin™ Carotoa—
R et |
W&wmgw‘ Rhen b 2pfprena do qo gl T
aiem o e ey &aﬁg@wﬂwg i

Lave Lorg
gﬁFﬂMm%MW)WW-w
Fy 9%%*%%%‘%#“””‘“&
utsrcw.mwywm%?wm&



